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Senator RONALDSON-Are you aware of any damage reported in suite MG8 
since February this year? If so, can you provide the committee with details of 
any damage or any associated repair costs? 
 
Mr Mrdak-I am not aware of any damage costs or any repair costs required, but 
I will take that on notice. 
 
Answer: We have been advised by the Department of Parliamentary Services that 
there has been no damage reported to suite MG-8 since February 2009. 

  


